Larbert High School

Carrongrange Avenue Stenhousemuir Larbert FK5 3BL T: (01324) 554233 / F: (01324) 503551 E: larberthighschool@falkirk.gov.uk W: www.larberthigh.com

Rector: Jon Reid



6 March 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

I am writing to let you know that we are holding another Scholastic Book Fair after the great success last time! We have raised a great amount of money for our school library from these events.

There will be a Scholastic Book Fair in the Library beginning Monday 6th March until next Friday 10th March. This is an excellent opportunity for pupils to browse and buy books. There will be a wide range of newly released books and prices to cater for any taste. You can buy vouchers for your child to use from http://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents?nt=t which means you don't have to give them extra cash. Scholastic's website also allows you to buy vouchers at a discounted price. For example, a £10 voucher now costs only £9, a £15 voucher only £13, a £20 voucher only £17 and a £25 voucher only £21. There will be a raffle ticket given with *every* purchase so a few lucky pupils could win extra prizes!

Kind Regards

Miss S.A. Leach
Principal Teacher of English, Media & Literacy



